
Holiday deals like Black Friday and 
Cyber Monday are a great time to 
stock up on safety items that you 

may need now or upcoming as your 
child and family grow. 

NCPW has created our top 
recommendations of what items to 
look for, and what to avoid such as 

counterfeit car seats.



Recommended safety and 
wellness items 

Sleep sacks

Crib or play yards

Baby gates

Cabinet and drawer 
latches and locks

Door knob covers

Outlet covers

Corner and edge 
bumpers

Window guards

Furniture anchors

Water thermometers 
for bath time

Helmets

Smoke and carbon 
monoxide detectors

Gun locks 

Medication lock boxes

Digital thermometers

Electric toothbrush with 
two minute timer

First aid kit



What to avoid buying

Weighted sleep sacks

• If a baby rolls over onto their belly they may not be able to roll back, 
creating a risk for suffocation.

Counterfeit car seats

• These do not meet safety standard in the United States and can put 
your child at risk while riding in a moving vehicle.

Baby walkers

• One of the leading causes of injuries in babies occur in walkers.

Infant “loungers”

• Typical product has pillow sides which pose risk of suffocation. Babies
need to always be on a firm, flat surface.

Neck floats for baby bath time

• Babies heads can slip through the float, posing a risk for drowning.

Trampolines

• AAP issued warning against trampoline use due to high risk of injury.

High-powered play magnets

• Swallowing these magnets can cause serious internal injuries. 





Norton Children’s offers 
free car seat checks 

by certified technicians

 Scan the QR code on this flier
 Call 502-629-7358
 Email us at: 

NCPW@nortonhealthcare.org

Schedule your free car seat check:

mailto:NCPW@nortonhealthcare.org




November 14th

Safe Baby

November 26th

Safe Grandparents

December 9th

Safe Kids, 

Safe Storage
Scan the QR 

code above to 
sign up!

Upcoming community classes


